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In Reply Refer To:
-Docket: 50-298/85-22

Nebraska Public Power District
ATTN: J. M. Pflant, Manager, Technical

Staff-Nuclear Power Group
P. O. Box 499
Columbus, Nebraska 68601

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated September 30, 1985, in response to our

letter and Notice of Violation dated September 5, 1985. We have reviewed your

reply and find it responsive to the concerns raised in our Notice of Violation.

We will review the implementation of your corrective actions during a future

inspection to determine that full compliance has been achievec and will be

maintained.

Sincerely,

f'01:ginal Signed byf(
D. m. Yvar w4 t- (g

L. E. Martin, Acting Chief
Reactor Projects Branch

cc:
Paul V. Thomason, Division Manager

of Nuclear Operations
Cooper Nuclear Station
P. O. Box 98
Brownville, Nebraska 68321

Kansas Radiation Control Program Director

Nebraska Radiation Control Program Director

bcc to DM8 (IE35) w/ltr. from licensee dtd. 9/30/85

bcc: (see next page)
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